
Dear Dr. Hellrigel, 
 
It is with a mix of gratitude and sadness that I submit my resignation as Head Varsity 
Volleyball Coach at Midwest High School, effective immediately. 
 
Over the past 3 years, it has been an honor to lead and coach these talented athletes. My 
time as a coach has been deeply fulfilling, both professionally and personally. 
 
However, after much reflection, I have decided to pursue new opportunities teaching 
online community college classes. This decision was not made lightly, and it comes with a 
heavy heart, knowing the commitment and passion that I have invested in this program. 
I want to extend my deepest gratitude to you, the administration, and the athletes for their 
support during a very contentious 2 years.  
 
Thank you once again for the opportunity to lead the varsity volleyball team. I look forward 
to seeing the program continue to build and succeed in the years to come. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jessica Sidwell 
English Teacher 
Varsity Volleyball Coach 
Midwest Central High School 
 


